
 

 

27 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 6 Holocaust Memorial Day   
 
Year 6 will be visiting the Floral Pavilion on Wednesday 29 January 2020 to take part in a Holocaust 
Memorial Day event. The theme is ‘Stand Together’ and will involve a talk by Lady Milena Grenfell who is a 
Holocaust survivor. This event is to commemorate the 75th anniversary of the liberation of the Nazi death 
camp Auschwitz-Birkenau.   
 
 
The children will be leaving school at 12.30pm travelling by coach and will return back to school at 
approximately 4pm. As the school day will end at 4pm all children must be collected by an adult.    
 
 
The event is a free event but we are asking for a contribution of £4.00 per child to cover the cost of the 
transport. This is non-refundable should your child be absent and not attend.  Please arrange payment and 
consent via ParentPay no later than Tuesday 28 January 2020. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 

          


